
	
  

	
  

 
 
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY  
No. 2020-AA-019 

16 March 2020 
 
 

In view of the declaration of the President placing the entire Luzon under Enhanced 
Quarantine effective 12:00 AM of 17 March 2020 and expiring on 12:00 AM of 13 
April 2020, work at the Insurance Commission (IC) Head Office (U.N. Avenue, 
Ermita, Manila) shall be suspended starting 17 March 2020 until further notice. 
 
Implementation of Office Circular No. 2020-002 dated 17 March 2020 re: Alternative 
Work Arrangement (Skeletal Force) in the IC Head Office Relative to Code Red Sub-
Level 2 is suspended until further notice.  Work arrangement shall only be limited to 
work at home. 
 
Succeeding advisories/updates shall be issued. 
 
 
 
       
     By Authority of the Insurance Commissioner: 

 
         

 
REVELYN R. MOJICA 

     Division Manager    
     Administrative Division 


